
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 11, 2016 
 
Dear Prospective Vendor: 
 
The Saginaw Chippewa Powwow will be held on July 29-31, 2016. 
The Powwow Committee is asking vendors to submit their vendor 
application for our powwow at you earliest convenience. Please be 
sure a copy of your Tribal Affiliation or Identification card is 
submitted along with your application by June 24, 2016. 
 
Vendors who are approved by the Powwow Committee will 
receive a confirmation either by phone or e-mail.  
 
Approved Craft vendors will be offered $50.00 off your space 
costs if you send it in Fully Paid by July 1, 2016. If you choose 
not to prepay, you would pay the full cost upon arrival and before 
you are allowed to set up.  
 
Approved Food vendors will be offered the same discount, but 
must be fully paid upon approval. 
 
Any questions or concerns may be emailed to 
cgraveratte@sagchip.org or by calling (989) 775-4942 
 
Miigwech, 
 
Craig Graveratte 
Powwow Committee Treasurer 
Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe of Michigan 

Saginaw Chippewa Powwow Committee 
Of The Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe of Michigan 

7070 E. Broadway Mt. Pleasant, MI  48858 
Phone:  (989) 775-4000 Fax:  (989) 772-4151 
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